
Look What’s Trending this week! 
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DATES TO REMEMBER 

 
 
 
Monday 28th November  
Year 5 Leadership Campaigning Week 
K - 2 Excursion to Hunter Wetlands 
 
Monday 5th December 
Swim school  
Leadership election 
 
Wednesday 7th December 
Christmas Carols in the COLA 
 
Thursday 8th December 
Yr 3 & Yr 4 Excursion to Glenrock Lagoon 
 
Monday 12th December 
Sports Presentation Day 
 
Wednesday 14th December 
Presentation Day 
Yr 6 Farewell 
 
Thursday 15th December 
MADD (Music, Art, Dance, Drama) DAY 
Party Day 
 
 
 
 

Before and After School Care  
Please call Will  
(Co-ordinator) 

0447 430 811 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS FOR 

SCHOOL ITEMS: 
Cash ‐ to Office 

Credit/Debit Card ‐ at Office or via  

Parent Online Payments 

(POP)  

DON’T FORGET WHEN ORDERING YOUR LUNCH ORDERS TO USE ‘www.QuickCliq.com.au’ 

Morpeth Bicentenary 

Morpeth’s Bicentenary celebrations, held over the weekend, were a 
resounding success! On Saturday morning, our students performed for the 
large crowd that had assembled in the area. Students, from all classes, 
entertained the masses from the main stage while Year 3 student Heath 
Muir, was presented with a certificate to acknowledge  the wonderful 
creation he made to acknowledge Arnott’s Biscuits. The award was 
presented by a member of the Arnott family. Our P&C volunteers were kept 
extremely busy over the weekend, through their operation of a popular 
lemonade stand. Thank you to our talented students, our teachers and our 
generous family members who supported our students and stall. 

Stage 3 Camp 

Our Stage 3 campers returned on Friday, safe and sound after three days 
of action-packed fun. Our students enjoyed everything the camp had to offer and experienced activities 
that developed resilience, team work and problem solving. Speaking to our students and teachers on 
Friday afternoon, it is obvious that lots of great memories were made… I’m sure they all slept very well on 
Friday night! 

Ethics                                                            

Our school offers ethics as an alternative to scripture and non-
scripture on Friday afternoons. A majority of our students choose 
ethics but, unfortunately, there is a shortage of volunteers to deliver 
the program. In ethics, students explore everyday issues suitable for 
their age. They learn to listen closely to each other, disagree 
respectfully without using putdowns and to think carefully as they 
form their opinions. Training for the program is free. If you would like 
to become a qualified ethics teacher, please visit 
www.primaryethics.com.au or contact Sandra Banta at 
Sandra.Banta@primaryethics.com.au for details.   

 Stage 3 Drama Performance                      

On Wednesday our Stage 3 students will be attending Maitland High School 
for a matinee performance of ‘Becoming George’. The production involves 
students from the high school’s drama department, including a number of ex 
Morpeth students.  

Year 5 Aspiring Leaders Workshop 

Our Year 5 students, who would like to be considered for leadership 
positions in 2023, will attend a workshop on Thursday. Our students will 
learn about the important qualities needed to be an effective leader, while 
also learning about some of the roles and responsibilities associated with the 

role. Following this week’s workshop, students will be campaigning in Week 8, in readiness for our Week 
9 election assembly. Students will deliver speeches at the assembly to support their claim for a leadership 
position. At the conclusion of the assembly all students and staff will vote. Our four-person leadership 
team will be announced at our Week 10 presentation day assembly.   

Peter Edmonds 



 

P&C  Meeting -  
Monday 5th December 2022 at 6pm. (NEW TIME) 

Meetings will now be held in person at the school,  

   And for those who can't make it in person, also via zoom link. 

 

The next P&C MeeƟng is scheduled for Monday 5th December 2022 at the NEW TIME of 6pm to be held in person at the school, and for 
those who can't make it in person, also via zoom link. 

We would love to welcome all members of the school community to be involved ‐ parents, carers, grandparents. With a simple $1       
membership fee which can be provided to the school office, the canteen or now by Quickcliq (locate it under the uniforms tab!), you will be 
able to aƩend meeƟngs, receive minutes, and keep your finger on the pulse of our wonderful school! Don't worry being a part of the P&C 
doesn't mean you have to aƩend every meeƟng or hold a posiƟon! 

Any quesƟons regarding the P&C feel free to call the President Sharyn on 0402 543 627. We would love to see you all! 

UNIFORM SHOP 
IS NOW ONLINE ONLY    

Uniform orders - PLEASE ORDER ON QUICKCLIQ  
For any enquiries please contact:  Bec on 0413 771 181 or email morpethpspandc@gmail.com  

BANK ACCOUNT DETAILS FOR ONLINE PAYMENTS -  BSB No - 032 639 Account No - 287 512 

   
Week  7 - Term 4, 2022 

Tuesday  22.11.2022  Maiwel Volunteers  

Wednesday 23.11.2022 Beth Harkness 

Thursday 24.11.2022  Help needed 

Friday 25.11.2022           Keah Tilbrook, Amy Thompson 
 

Online orders only using Quickly. If you would like to volunteer please contact Bec on 0413 771 181 or click on the link below to 

our online roster where you are able to sign up for days that you are available.        https://signup.com/go/ZBkQLdn  

Canteen News 

PBL  
We will be talking with students about …  

Revisit Lining Up 
Sit quietly in two straight and settled lines 

Wait quietly for our teacher 
Keep your hands and feet to ourselves 

Are on time to lines 
Listen and follow instructions 

 
 
 










